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Email 13/10/09 Would it not serve the needs of children/families better to have 

one learning campus on each side of the city so that children 

were nearer their homes and friends

Automated 

email 

13/10/209

Email 18/11/09 Although BSF is on the agenda, there needs to be clarity if new 

buildings at Bitterne Park are not built. Not possible for Bitterne 

Park to incorporate ASD learning centre without an additional 

building. Confirmation that these 15 extra pupils number 

places are in fact extra numbers to school admissions and not 

taken from mainstream numbers. Early agreement needs to be 

finalised about the initial and ongoing funding of the learning 

centre so that that staffing and resourcing can be suitably 

planned for in advance.

Email sent 

18/11/2009


